
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MAY 19, 2022 

 

GREENTREE LANE CLOSING STARTING MAY 23, 2022 
 

Greentree Lane will be closed starting May 23, 2022. This closure will last the duration of the construction 

project on Greentree Lane. This closure will not block access to Village Parkway. For any emergencies, please 

contact Town of Dumfries Police. 

 

Please visit the Town website for information regarding Town services and events:  www.dumfriesva.gov 
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http://www.dumfriesva.gov/

